May 12, 2025

To: All Valued Customers

Re: Updated Forms of Payment

Effective Monday, May 19, 2025, Empire CFS will no longer accept checks as a form of
payment. For your convenience, we now accept credit cards as a form of payment. Credit
card payments can be made directly from our website www.empirecfs.com.

= PayCargo www.paycargo.com

= Bank ACH or Wire (bank fees may apply)
Please contact accounting@empirecfs.com for further bank remittance information.

= Cash

= Credit Card www.empirecfs.com (5% convenience fee)

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our team members.

We value and appreciate your support.
Empire Container Freight Station Inc.
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